
From: Martin Ackerman [mailto:mlackerman@cmcmoney.com] 
Sent: Tuesday, May 31,2016 3:23 PM 
To: Puco ContactOPSB <contactopsb@puco.ohio.gov> 
Subject: Duke Energy Pipeline Extension 

Ohio Power Siting Board: 
It's hard to believe that this high-pressure pipeline extension Into residential neighborhoods is 

even being considered by the State at the request of Duke Energy. Going through our neighborhoods, 
next to our schools, business, and places of worship, and the fact that public safety could be threatened 
is just entirely unacceptable. In addition, woods, old-growth trees, and landscapes will be threatened as 
well as property values. I have not heard of even one benefit to any of the communities as a result of 
this proposed pipeline extension. Please keep it simple and vote no or this may be tied up in the courts 
for years. 

Martin L. Ackerman 
Amberley Village, Ohio 
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